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MAPS 60th Annual Scientific Meeting COVID-19 Safety Policies 

The Midwestern Association of Plastic Surgeon’s number one priority is the health and safety of our attendees, 

exhibitors, and staff.  We are ready to host everyone safely at the MAPS 60th Annual Scientific Meeting, May 20-

21, 2022 in Chicago, IL.   

 

To do this, MAPS will be enforcing the following policies for attendance at the meeting: 

• Proof you have received the COVID-19 vaccine, OR negative COVID-19 test results within 72 hours of 
arrival to the conference 

• Masks are Encouraged 

• Social Distancing 
 

Our hope that this approach will provide our members, guests, exhibitors, and staff with as safe of an experience 

as possible.  There is ample time to start planning to start the vaccination process if you are not already 

vaccinated or to plan to secure a COVID test prior to your arrival.  

 

To speed up on-site check-in you will have the opportunity to either upload you proof of vaccination during 

registration or you can email it to MAPS@badgerbay.co. 

 

FAQs  

What will suffice as proof of vaccination? 

You can show your vaccine card. The original, a digital photograph of both sides or a photocopy of both sides will 

all be accepted.  

   

What will suffice as proof of a negative COVID test?  

A negative test result from the last 72 hours prior to initial entry to the conference will be accepted if you are 

unvaccinated. A printed copy or an electronic copy of a negative COVID-19 test will be accepted. 

 

Questions? 

Please contact the MAPS Office at MAPS@badgerbay.co or 920-560-334 
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